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Hi 

I recently wrote to Liesl Tesch MP for Gosford about the location of a shop selling vapes in close 
proximity to  School. I attach a Google Maps picture of  and 
the proximity to a Primary school.  

While the Tobacconist has every right to setup a shop and sell items that are legal, I take issue 
with the proximity to a school, particularly with the Media coverage (for example 
https://www.news.com.au/lifestyle/parenting/school-life/alarming-new-report-on-aussie-teens-
using-ecigarettes/news-story/71080d743dc35286c0792808278e95a8) around the negative health 
impacts.  

While considering the regulation and compliance, perhaps a change in the law to remove these 
shops from the vicinity of schools might be something to consider.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Graeme Hutchison 






